
From: Bruner, Brandon S (PSC) on behalf of PSC-Executive Director
To:
Subject: Water service increase - KY PSC Utility Inquiry - Case No. 2020-00160
Date: Wednesday, June 10, 2020 9:06:00 AM
Attachments: water service.pdf

Glynna Brown,
 
Thank you for your comments on the application of Water Service Corporation of Kentucky. Your
comments in the above‐referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file
for the Commission’s consideration. Please cite the case number in this matter, 2020‐00160, in any
further correspondence. The documents in this case are available at
http://psc.ky.gov/PSC_WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?Case=2020-00160 .
 
Thank you for your interest in this matter.
 
Best Regards,
 
Brandon Bruner
Administrative Branch Manager
Filings Branch
General Administration
 
Kentucky Public Service Commission
211 Sower Blvd.
Frankfort, KY 40601
502‐782‐6329
 

From: PSC - Public Information Officer <PSC.Info@ky.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 9, 2020 9:13 AM
To: PSC-Executive Director <PSCED@ky.gov>
Subject: FW: water service increase
 

**CAUTION**  PDF attachments may contain links to malicious sites.  Please contact the COT
Service Desk ServiceCorrespondence@ky.gov for any assistance.

 

 

From: PSC - Consumer Web Inquiry <PSC.Consumer.Inquiry@ky.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 9, 2020 7:57 AM
To: PSC - Public Information Officer <PSC.Info@ky.gov>
Subject: FW: water service increase
 

**CAUTION**  PDF attachments may contain links to malicious sites.  Please contact the COT
Service Desk ServiceCorrespondence@ky.gov for any assistance.
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From: Glynna Brown < > 
Sent: Monday, June 8, 2020 6:38 PM
To: PSC - Consumer Web Inquiry <PSC.Consumer.Inquiry@ky.gov>
Subject: FW: water service increase
 

**CAUTION**  PDF attachments may contain links to malicious sites.  Please contact the COT
Service Desk ServiceCorrespondence@ky.gov for any assistance.

 

Please see attached UNDATED  notice of proposed increase from Water Service Company of
Kentucky.
This was sent to Middlesboro Bell Airport  PO Box 822 Middlesboro, Ky. 40965
My first concern is that the NOTICE indicates this is for CLINTON KY…. And does not mention any
other cities or entities.. Can you verify what locations this Proposed increase if intended to affect?
Second Concern  I am OPPOSED to any rate increase for the Water Service of Kentucky.
PLEASE contact me promptly regarding this matter.
Thank you.
Glynna Brown,Chairman
Middlesboro Bell County Airport Board

 

From: John Brown < > 
Sent: Friday, June 5, 2020 10:01 AM
To: glynna brown < >
Subject: water service increase
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 *Denotes Served by Email                                         Service List for Case 2020-00160

*James W Gardner
Sturgill, Turner, Barker & Moloney, PLLC
333 West Vine Street
Suite 1400
Lexington, KENTUCKY  40507

*Water Service Corporation of Kentucky
c/o Water Service Corp
500 West Monroe Street, Suite 3600
Chicago, IL  60661-3779

*M. Todd Osterloh
Sturgill, Turner, Barker & Moloney, PLLC
333 West Vine Street
Suite 1400
Lexington, KENTUCKY  40507




